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Dear Stonebridge Families, 

 

We have embarked on the new 2023/2024 school year!  We would like to 

take this opportunity to welcome all the new families to Stonebridge and 

welcome back all the returning families.  You may notice some new faces at 

the school as we have welcomed some new staff here at Stonebridge.  They 

look forward to getting to know our great families.   

We look forward to a wonderful year of activities and learning.  The staff 

have been working diligently on creating engaging programs for the stu-

dents to enjoy.  We have wonderful things planned for the year.  Ms. 

Nemni has already called a meeting for students interested in joining the 

cross country team.  Practices have begun to take place at lunch.  We have 

quite a few excited students from grades 3 to 8.  We also had interested 

students sign up for the volleyball teams.  Let’s go Silverwolves! 

A few of our teachers are organizing events to support the Terry Fox foun-

dation.  Terry Fox is a Canadian hero who had cancer and ran across Cana-

da to raise funds for cancer research.  Our Terry Fox run will take place 

next week on Thursday, Sept. 21, 2023.  We are also collecting ‘toonies’ to 

donate to the Terry Fox foundation to support cancer research.  Our goal is 

to raise $1000.  Additional information will be sent home about this event 

in the upcoming days.   

Thank you for entrusting our staff with your children.  We pride ourselves 

on creating safe, inclusive spaces where children will thrive and strive to 

become the best version of themselves.  We look forward to partnering with 

you to support your child’s academic goals as well as their social-emotional 

well-being.  Please free to contact your child’s teacher or the main office if 

you have any questions about the upcoming year!  

 

David Williams                Elaine Ricketts 

Principal                            Vice-Principal 
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The Stonebridge Story 

PRINCIPAL 

David Williams 

VICE-PRINCIPAL 

Elaine Ricketts  

SUPERINTENDENT 

Laura Leesti 

TRUSTEE 

Ron Lynn 

Website: http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps  

        Email: Stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

 Follow us on twitter: @StonebridgePS 

 

School Day Schedule 

 

8:45 am Entry 

8:55-10:35 

Learning Block 

10:35 - 11:05 

Recess 

11:05– 12:45 

Learning Block 

12:45-1:45 

Lunch 

1:45-3:25 

Learning Block 

3:25 

Dismissal 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps
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Message from Our Trustee, September 2023 

  

Dear families,  
 
It is my pleasure to welcome all new and returning families to school for the 2023-
2024 school year. I hope everyone had a wonderful summer and wish you a positive 
start to the new school year. I know it can be a time of transition for many, and am 
grateful for the dedication and professionalism of our school staff for all that they do 
to support students as they start the new school year, and create a warm, welcoming 
and inclusive environment in our schools. 
 
The education of your children is a partnership, and we recognize that you are our 
most important partner when it comes to your child’s education. As a family member, 
there are many ways you can engage in your child’s learning, from speaking with your 
child about school and connecting with school staff to volunteering or becoming in-
volved with the school council. You know your child best and we place great value on 
the relationship we have with families. I look forward to connecting with you 
throughout the school year.  
 
As your school trustee, it is my role to advocate for quality public education in York 
Region, and to ensure that our students remain at the centre of all of our decision 
making. The Board of Trustees has many responsibilities, including making policy 
and budget decisions, and communicating with the public. Please feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions or concerns, and I will continue to keep you updated 
throughout the year on what is happening in the board. You can also visit our news-
room, listen to our podcast and connect with us on social media to stay up-to-date on 
what’s happening in the board.  
 
This year, we are pleased to welcome our new Director of Education Bill Cober, who 
took on the role on August 1 this year. He brings nearly 30 years of experience in pub-
lic education in York Region, a commitment to student achievement and well-being, 
and a strategic and collaborative approach.  
 
Later in the year, we will be undertaking a comprehensive strategic plan review. One 
of our roles as a board is to set the Multi-Year Strategic Plan that establishes our pri-
orities and guides our direction as a school board. We will be reviewing that plan this 
year, and engaging with communities is a priority for us. Your input will be important 
and I look forward to sharing more information with you on this in the future.  
 
I wish you all a great start to the school year and a happy, safe and successful year 
ahead.  
 
Ron Lynn 
Trustee, Markham Wards 2 and 6 
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Safety Drills 

 

The York Region School Board is committed to ensuring the safety of students, staff, 

building occupants and visitors in the event of an emergency situation. As such, dur-

ing Safety Week (September 25 to 29, 2023) and throughout the school year, schools 

in our Board practise various safety drills including Fire Drills, Lockdown Drills, 

Hold and Secure Drills and the newly established Bomb Threat Drill. It is critical that 

all members of our school community become familiar with emergency protocols as 

they are designed to keep all of us safe at school. Please refer to Board Policy #669.0 

for more information about Emergency Preparedness and Crisis Management.  

 

Practising drills may create some anxiety for some students. If you are concerned 

about how these situations might impact the mental health and well-being of your 

child, please contact school administrators, as we have school mental health profes-

sionals available to support your child. 

Terry Fox Run 

Stonebridge Public School is proud to be participating in the Terry Fox School Run. 

Please join us and continue the legacy of one of our greatest Canadian heroes 

by donating at: https://schools.terryfox.ca/StonebridgePSMarkham  

 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/40192
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Nut & Scent Free Environment 

 

This is a reminder that many students and staff have life 

threatening allergies to nuts. As a result, we ask that all 

snacks and lunches are nut free. Please take the time to 

read the labels on snacks to ensure they are nut safe. We 

also ask that you do not use peanut butter substitutes such 

as Wow Butter. Nutella is a nut product and must not 

come to school.  

 

The chemicals used in scented products can make some people 

sick, especially those with fragrance sensitivities, asthma, aller-

gies and other medical conditions. To help keep the air healthy 

for everyone, our school has a scent-free policy.  

Report Absences or Late 

 

If your child is going to be absent/late, please report via Edsby before the bell time.  

If you do not have an Edsby account or need help with setting it up, please contact 

the office @ 905-887-2427.  

 

TO REPORT A STUDENT ABSENCE/LATE:  

LOGIN TO: yrdsb.edsby.com / CALL 905.887.2427  


